
       Summer 1—Traditional Tales 

Early Years Foundation Stage Framework 
As Writers, we will be exploring some traditional tales including Jack and the Beanstalk, 
The Gingerbread Man and Little Red. We will continue to learn to write  
captions and simple sentences through Talk for Writing and Drawing Club.  

As Readers, we will continue to learn to read simple sentences made up of words with 
known letter-sound correspondences based on our phonic knowledge. This will build our 
confidence in word reading and our fluency.  

As Mathematicians, we will continue to engage with activities that draw attention to the 
purpose of counting. We will revisit the concept of cardinality—the idea that the number 
in the count tells us how many things there are altogether. We will develop our counting 
skills by organising and counting larger sets of objects.  

As Designers, we will create our own gingerbread men by connecting parts together using 
split pins.  

As Chefs, we will be baking our own gingerbread men!  

As Geographers, we will identify how technology is used to share information e.g. 
through google maps. We will also develop our understanding of basic coding and  
directional language through programming the Bee-Bots to follow a simple grid or map.  

As Musicians, we will explore sea-themed soundscapes, compose new lyrics, create  
instrumental sea accompaniments, and respond to music with movement through the ’Down 
under the sea’ Sing Up unit.   

As Historians, we will recognise that kings and queens are powerful people.  

As Artists, we will look at the life and work of one of the most influential painters—
Vincent Van Gogh. We will look at his famous sunflower paintings to influence our own  
artwork.  

As Gardeners, we will plant and grow our own beans and sunflowers. 

As Scientists, we will observe the changes that happen over time with our beans and  
sunflowers in order to understand what vegetables and plants need to grow.   

In PE, we will be preparing for Sports Day at the end of Term 5. 

In Computing, we will learn to turn on and log in to the chromebooks.  

Our theme in PSHE this term is ‘Relationships’. We will be thinking about the  
relationships we have with our families and friends and how we can resolve any  
disagreements with greater independence.  
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